Hi Parents!

Several of the items in this email have been shared in previous email, however as we add new families to our 1st Grade Remote RAMS it is important that we keep everyone updated.

Thank you to all parents and families that joined us on Zoom today (Thursday) for the Parent Virtual Open House for our 1st grade students. It was great to meet everyone and see so many smiling faces.

If you did not join us today we look forward to to meeting you each at your scheduled time tomorrow.

- 1. Zoom link for tomorrow's (Friday's) "Meet the Teacher" session
 - a. If you haven't signed up yet, please do that here.
- 2. The schedule for your student's online learning that starts Monday, August 31!!

Zoom -

The link for meetings that begin on the hour (9:00, 10:00, 11:00) should use this link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85328844072

The link for meetings that begin on the half hour (9:30, 10:30, 11:30) should use this link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81081200002

You will sit in the "Waiting room" until right before the scheduled time (Please don't worry that you're not in the right spot). When joining Zoom, we'd love it if you could use your student's name as the display name, but if you can't change yours, please don't worry!

Please only attend the meeting that you signed up for to help us manage numbers - we currently have 103 families in our remote learning 1st grade program.

Weekly Online Schedule -

We have attached each school's weekly online schedule for those participating in live instruction. Please view your student's schedule based on their home building.

- Altoona Online Schedule
- Centennial Online Schedule
- Clay Online Schedule
- Delaware and Runnells Online Schedule
- Four Mile and Mitchellville Online Schedule
- Willowbrook Online Schedule

Please note, at this time we are unable to switch students assigned times. Keep in mind all lessons will be recorded and posted daily if there is a day when scheduled times conflict for your family. We are really hoping that we get the opportunity to meet with as many students "live" on a daily basis.

Thanks for support and partnership in your child's remote learning! We are so looking forward to meeting with you and especially to begin lessons with students next week!

For your reference, here are the previous email(s) you have received from us. If you're new to the Remote Learning group please review all prior communication. If you have any questions, let us know!

- Friday, 8/21
- Monday, 8/24
- <u>Tuesday</u>, 8/25
- Wednesday, 8/26

We will continue to link these for you until learning begins next Monday (8/31/20)!

Happy Thursday!

Mrs. B, Ms. G, and Mrs. K



P.S. The SEP Remote Learning site was sent yesterday. <u>Here it is again</u> for your records!